

# 2011-08-30 - Committer Meeting

This meeting is a hybrid teleconference and IRC chat. Anyone is welcome to join...here's the info:

- Time: [11 am Eastern Daylight Time US \(UTC-4\)](#)
- Voice
  - Via Skype+: Dial from anywhere: \+9900827047086940 (callto://+9900827047086940)
  - Via Phone+: US Number: +1 (201) 793-9022, Room #7086940
- IRC:
  - [Join the #duraspace chat room via Freenode Web IRC](#) (enter a unique nick)
  - Or point your IRC client to #duraspace on irc.freenode.net

## Agenda

1. 3.6 and 3.5 maintenance
  - Shall we put new code for 3.6 in 'dev' branch for now, until we decide if we are making any changes to our git conventions?
    - Reason: we may want to move to a "clean master" policy, but not sure yet. We can always just fast forward changes from 'dev' into 'master' if we decide not to.
  - Will create maintenance-3.5 branch for maintenance fixes (we have patches waiting to apply)
2. GSoC Update
  - a. Aaron has so far been unable to successfully build, before or after merge
3. Planning the [Special topics meeting](#)
  - a. Shall we plan on 13 September 2011?
  - b. Scope: "to investigate what and how we wish to profile for fedora 3.6"
  - c. Any topics to add to a possible agenda?
4. Code for invoking [FCREPO-994](#) (purging files leaves registry in inconsistent state) attached to issue
  - a. Follow up: Ensure that whenExhaustedAction=1 (block) is being respected
  - b. Sort out "remaining connection slots are reserved for non-replication superuser connections" error
  - c. Evaluate higher throughput (or at least more gracefully failing) purge approaches
5. [Currently open issues](#)
6. [Recently submitted issues](#)